
The BFSLA is pleased to invite our younger members and 
their colleagues to this evening seminar, where Mike Jones, 
Currency Strategist at BNZ will share his thoughts on this 
topic and invite questions from the audience.

Younger Members’ Twilight Seminar in Auckland

An outlook for NZ and 
the global economy, and 
what it means for financial 
markets and the NZ dollar

Registration
To assist with seating and catering 
arrangements please return your RSVP by 
close of business Monday 24 June, 2013.
Contact person for this booking:

Name:

Organisation:

Contact e-mail:

When:	 Thursday 27 June, 2013

Where: 	 Chapman Tripp, Level 35, 23 Albert Street, Auckland

Time: 	 5.30pm – 7.30pm

Cost: 	 No charge – this event is Proudly hosted by The Banking & 
Financial Services Law Association and Chapman Tripp

To book: 	 Reserve your place by filling out your details on this form  
and return to the BFSLA Secretariat, via e-mail to:  
E: jenny@bfsla.org or book on-line at www.bfsla.org  
and follow the link

RSVP: 	 by close of business Monday 24 June, 2013
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Celebrating 30 
years of service 
to our BFSLA 
members


